
 

 

PDPC Minutes 

 

July 26, 2017 

Pembroke Public Library 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:07 by Donna, the motion was seconded by Hank and all were in favor. 

In Attendance: Hank Galligan, Steve Kirby, Donna Bagni, and Kelly Pucko. Mike Cogburn, and Allison Kelly 

called in. 

The minutes from the June meeting were approved by all. 

Financials: $56,651 currently in bank, not including ticket money. 

Fundraiser Update/Patriots Ticket Raffle: About 25-50 tickets are left. Mike has spreadsheet/breakdown of 

tickets sold. If anyone has interest, send to Ginny or Mike. Donna will go on WATD – “limited # of tickets 

left.” It was discussed who should pull the winning ticket - question of whether police chief will pull tickets? 

Requests: Board Apprvoal – Cindy Wengryn to PDPC Board of Directors. Mike motioned to approve, Donna 

seconded, and all were in favor. Cindy Wengryn approved to PDPC Board of Directors. 

Updates: 

1. Dare Camp – ongoing/in progress this week. There are about 24 towns with about 15 kids from each 

town. Pembroke kids are doing well. Cindy and Joanne Earner will be stopping by to take pictures this 

week. 

2. August 31st Overdose Awareness Day – Question of whether we should promote the day via social 

media. It was suggested that we all share the same Facebook Post. Follow the overdose pages to spread 

awareness. **Donna recommends that in our May 2018 board meeting, we discuss Overdose Awareness 

Day so we can plan ahead if we want to do something (Kelly put a note in the PTAD google calendar 

event). 

3. Website Help Interest – No interest so far. Possibly reach out to new IT teacher (Brandon Hall) at PHS. 

Kelly/Mike/Alli updating when can. Pictures need to be updated- Dare Camp/pledge. 

4. Pembroke Fireworks 9/23 – No cost for a booth. If someone is available, try to get new banner with 

sponsors on it for event. Not sure where event is – Town green or High school? 

5. Survey Update: Still waiting on new data from second round of survey. Can compare to benchmark 

national and local numbers. Erin added some additional questions into survey round 2 that were rejected 

from year 1 survey. Mike will touch base with Erin regarding analysis. Want to get data so we can make 

posters for the high school with some data points.  

6. True Titan: No nominations received for any. Mike will follow up. Wanted to give out at Pembroke Day 

on August 19th so may have to vote via email. Questions about when to contact coaches about this to get 

more response- usually contact at beginning of season. 



7. Other: Hope to have new brochures and banner available for Pembroke Day if ready. Remax is 

committed but has not paid. Hope House for shirt.  

 

The meeting was called to close at 6:37 by Mike and all were in favor. 

 

Our next meeting will be on August 23, 2017 at Pembroke Public Library. We will pull the Patriots ticket raffle.  


